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Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Status of TR-20 

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Mon, Oct 1, 2018 at 8:53 AM
To: Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com>
Cc: Nick Mason <nmason@newelkcoal.com>, Ron Thompson <ronthompson@newelkcoal.com>

No problem, thank you. We accept the request.
 
Rob
 
 
Rob Zuber, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist II
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety - Coal Regulatory Program

 
P 303.866.3567, extension 8113  |  F 303.832.8106 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO  80203
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://mining.state.co.us 
 
 
On Mon, Oct 1, 2018 at 8:52 AM Louis Head <lhead@newelkcoal.com> wrote: 

Rob,

Please accept my apologies for the delay.

New Elk requests an extension for TR-20 un�l October 31, 2018 for purposes to respond to answers for the
adequacy and/or other informa�on that may be necessary.

Thank you,

Louis

 

Louis Head

Manager

New Elk Coal Co., LLC.

12250 State Hwy 12

Weston, CO 81091

W: (719) 631-6141

lhead@newelkcoal.com
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